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The United States of America is a democratic nation and in order to maintain a 

democracy the citizens of a nation must and should be allowed to vote. Since 

Election Day is not a national holiday, mail-in ballots allow all those who are eligible 

to vote without having to take the day off. Not everyone has the luxury of paid time off 

nor do they have the luxury of taking a day off work due to various reasons. Mail in 

ballots assure equity and that all voices are heard and acknowledged through our 

democratic process.  

 


